
 
 

When your registration is up  
for renewal your Registrar will  
send you a renewal notice.

Notifying your Registrar of  
any changes to your postal  
address will help ensure you  
receive the renewal notice,  
which will enable you to renew  
your registration on time.

It is an offence under the 
Telecommunications Act 1997  
to perform customer cabling  
work without a registration  
so don’t forget to keep your  
registration up to date.  
Significant penalties may  
apply for performing customer 
cabling work without a  
current registration.

Further information  
can be found on
www.acma.gov.au
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